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Askin, Tim

From: Rick Langdon <eastwisconsin@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 06, 2017 4:25 PM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: Re: Bricks
Attachments: CERTIFICATE OF APPROPRIATENESS APPLICATION FORM 9-5-17.pdf; Belden 

Marigold blend sample 9-6-17.pdf; Bowerston brick sample 9-6-17.pdf; CalStar brick 
sample 9-6-17.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Hi Tim, 
 
I have enclosed the 2nd application for the brick facade at 2446 N Lake DR. 
I have also enclosed samples that are somewhat close to the original brick. 
The Belden is available in standard size (2-1/4" H X 8"W). 
The Bowerston is only available as modular, but a closer patern match. With the Bowerston, there are two 
sample boards, one would be of the color match. The other is the ntexture. The manufaturer does have enough 
of the color blend which best matches, with the pattern that is on the other board. 
The 3rd option, CalStar are long bricks which could be cut toi the length we need. 
These samples are as close to the original as we are going to find, so hopefully, the commission approves one of 
them. We are running out of time on good weather and would like to get this wrapped up as soon  as possible. 
I can bring the samples into your office when you have time  to meet. 
 
Thanks, Rick 
 
On Wed, Sep 6, 2017 at 8:49 AM, Askin, Tim <Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

I unfortunately do not have time to meet this week. I can meet with you next week after Monday. 

  

So that you don’t miss the deadline (Tuesday 9/12), please submit your application with photos of the brick options. All 
photos should show the new brick in the same frame as one of the original bricks. The application can always be 
amended, if necessary. 

  

Tim Askin, Senior Planner 

Historic Preservation Commission 

City of Milwaukee 

414-286-5712 

Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 
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From: Rick Langdon [mailto:eastwisconsin@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, September 05, 2017 2:31 PM 
To: Askin, Tim 
Subject: Re: Bricks 

  

Tim, 

Thanks for the leads,  but unfortunately we have hit more dead ends. 

I do have more samples and another application I would like to submit.  

Would you have any time to meet this week?  

Thanks,  Rick 

  

On Sep 1, 2017 2:49 PM, "Askin, Tim" <Tim.Askin@milwaukee.gov> wrote: 

You might try contacting the state historic preservation architects on your brick search. 

Mark 608-264-6491 

Jen 608-264-6490 

  

Tim Askin, Senior Planner 

Historic Preservation Commission 

City of Milwaukee 

414-286-5712 

Tim.Askin@Milwaukee.gov 

  

The City of Milwaukee is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted 
from the public records law, senders and receivers of City of Milwaukee e-mail should presume that e-mail is 
subject to release upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of Milwaukee 
full e-mail disclaimer at www.milwaukee.gov/email_disclaimer  

 


